ON Semiconductor®

ON Semiconductor Has Acquired the CMOS Image Sensor Business Unit from Cypress

It is my privilege to announce that ON Semiconductor completed the acquisition of the CMOS Image Sensor
Business Unit (ISBU) from Cypress Semiconductor Corp. on Feb. 28, 2011.

Our teams will now begin working with you as we start the process of transitioning ISBU into ON
Semiconductor. We look forward to providing you with the products, service and support you expect from a
world-class semiconductor supplier.

On behalf of the entire ON Semiconductor team, | would like to thank you for your continuing business.

Best Regards,
Keith Jackson
ON Semiconductor President and CEO



